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Dated: 27th February, 2018 

 

 

To  

The Ontario Energy Board 

Toronto,ON 

 

Subj: EB-2016-0380  License Renewal 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

ENSQR Corp. had sent the renewal documents in November 2017 as per the email received 

from OEB about the renewal. The notice sent here prompted us to follow-up with Mr. George 

P.He has not yet returned our communication to let us know about the renewal of our license. 

Since we could not get any information I went and submitted at the Ontario Energy Board 

office the renewal application again on 26th of February, 2018 at 3 pm.  

We have filed for the renewal as required and since we did not receive any new information 

we were under the assumption that both the issues are inter-related. Please let us know of 

the restrictions in operating the services as a Unit Sub-meter provider till the license is 

renewed.  

 

 

Thanks 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Harshal Gunde 

CEO 


